
AMENDMENT 

 The previously missing Issues/Programs Lists have been uploaded to the Station’s 

Online Public Inspection File. The Station’s Online Public Inspection File is now up-to-

date. Therefore, the answer to the Online Public Inspection File question on the License 

Renewal Application has been changed from “No” to “Yes.” Additionally, the Contact 

Representative has been changed from Lee J. Peltzman to Aaron P. Shainis. 


